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Washington, DC 20554

OBJECTION TO RENEWAL
OF OPERATING LICENSE
OF WFSU-FM

Good morning,

I was a WFSU-FM over-the-air listener until just over one year
ago. Apparently, last year’s hurricane blew down WFSU’s
repeater that served portions of the downtown Tallahassee area
where I live on the west side of a 11 story apartment building.

The station’s General Manager is Mr. David Mullins. I have
spoken with him, by phone, several times. On each occasion, he
has told me that the university was in the process of either placing
or replacing the equipment necessary to serve the entire service
area, specifically including my apartment building.

Nothing has happened, notwithstanding his several assurances.
All I get at 88.9 FM, the station’s assigned frequency, is static.

Until WFSU-FM does what he has promised, I object to the
February 1, 2020 renewal of their operating license.

Sincerely,

%850) 566-6134




